
Michigan residents are eligible to  
receive a rebate when installing a  
new Energy Star, Propane Water  
Heater in 2024.

Energy Star propane water heaters
offer 13% to 20% savings per year
on overall energy costs and emits
minimal carbon emissions (EPA) as 
compared to electric units.

The MPC Rebate is available to Michigan residents who install a
new Energy Star Propane Water Heater or Boiler* in 2024.

HOMEOWNERS RECEIVE:

•	$400 When you install a new Energy Star Propane Water Heater— 
Replacing an Electric/Fuel Oil Unit or New Construction 

•	$200 When you install a new Energy Star Propane Water Heater— 
Replacing your existing propane unit

HOMEOWNER PROPANE 
APPLIANCE REBATES  

are available

Learn More: 
MiPropaneRebates.com

Call the Rebate Experts: 
(517) 312-0097

*Boiler must heat at least the domestic water of the home

Scan to Learn More


